
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to state my opposition to your proposed marijuana expansion.  

This expansion is un sustaunable, un realistic and unacceptable. 

 

In a drought year, you plan to expand this when it has created so much environmental havoc, I really cannot believe 

that is expansion in the best interest of the citizens of Mendocino County. Our crime rate has sky rocketed, the plastic 

fences, dead vehicles and miles of garbage to include sites covered with human feces. 

 

My 87 year old mother and a 76 year old friend both in Round Valley were with out water last summer and fall as the 

illegal, un permitted wells and unlicensed water trucks operated all around them. Do you have a plan to provide water 

for our elders? I think not.  

 

I would like to publicly Thank and commend our 3r District Supervisor Mr. John Haschek for his stand alone 

opposition to your insane plan. 

 

If this expansion plan is approved I hope you are ready for the legal action you will face. 

 

Sincerley, 

 

Lindon A. Duke 

Round Valley 

 


